
JCRC Meeting Highlights and Meeting Minutes June 30, 2015 

 

 

 

 

Vic Koenig called the meeting to order at 6:50.  The minutes for May were presented.  Roland Boles 

made a motion to accept, and Skip Weller seconded.  Vic Koenig presented the Treasurer’s report, with 

$341 in revenues from dues and grill receipts, and outlays of $1,443, including $1,260 for gravel.    

There is a $13,382 balance.   

 

Roland Boles and Ed McEntire were thanked for putting decals on the T-33.  The pattern school was a 

success, as well as the demonstration Danny Rhudy organized for the boy scouts.   

 

Joel Tester gave the club a refrigerator, and was thanked for the donation.   

 

The Halloween funfly’s date has been changed to October 31
st
.  The Model Aviation Day event is 

August 15
th

, with Anthony Hall running it.  A volunteer could not be found for the July 25
th

 funfly, so it 

is canceled.  Michael Lick volunteered to organize the picnic scheduled for September 5
th

.   

 

It was noted that there was lowered attendance at the grillnchills lately – Danny Rhudy stated it would 

be a shame if it were discontinued.   

 

Skip Weller noted that Rod Snyder won 1
st
 place in a jet competition, and that pictures were in the 

AMA magazine.   Jerry Black had earned four perfect scores in a pattern competition in Georgia.   

 

Dave Collea called attention to the AMA having increased dues to $75.   

 

At 7:10, there was a motion to close made by Danny Rhudy, and seconded by Craig Quillen. 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

Michael Lick, JCRC Secretary  


